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Join the Tech Advisor Team   
PCCY is hosting a gaming event on Saturday, October 6, 2018 for children from across the 

Greater Philadelphia region. Tech Advisors will work in pairs to ensure children have a 

positive gaming experience by providing technical support to gaming groups of students. 

Tech Advisors will help children who are having trouble making Wi-Fi connections or are 

confused by the processes of signing on to the gaming server.  We’ve found that some 
children may need assistance from the Tech Advisors to learn how to set up their device in a 

location other than home.  Tech Advisors must have a have a good understanding of 

personal computers and some experience with gaming, specifically Minecraft, is a plus but 

not necessary.  Tech Advisors must be patient and enjoy working with children. 
 

Pick a shift:       Event Location  

• Saturday, October 6th – 8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

• Saturday, October 6th – 11:30 am to 3:30 pm 

• Saturday, October 6th – 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

 

Who is sponsoring this event: Public Citizens for Children and Youth, the 

region’s most respected child advocacy organization engaging citizens to support 
public policies that help children thrive.  

 

Find out More and Register:   www.pccy.org/stemcraft 

 

 

Volunteer! 

Sept 16/17 

Volunteer! 

October 6th  

http://www.pccy.org/stemcraft

